
  Fun Lunch – Burrito Day – April 6th  

 

 

To celebrate National Burrito Day on Thursday, April 6th, The PAC is very happy to bring Taco 

Luis back to Hamilton Elementary.  All the kids’ favourite burritos are back along with a new 

option … 10” soft tortilla with BEEF AND CHESSE ONLY (the kids asked for it, and they got it!) 

No need to pick the lettuce and cucumbers out of the burrito anymore. 

To order this special fun lunch, please visit: https://munchalunch.com/schools/hamilton 

***You can start ordering now so you do not forget during spring break*** 

Order and payment deadline is Friday, March 31 @ 11:59pm 

If you have any questions or if you can volunteer to help with lunch distribution, please email: 

jessicalhubele@gmail.com 

This is a fundraising event. 

All profits go towards supporting our children’s education. 

 Thank you for your support  
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